
 

 

 
 

 
City Council Citation 

Annapolis Sam's Club 
On behalf of the citizens of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in recognition of your ongoing support of the 
Annapolis Fire Department and the City of Annapolis. 
 
We acknowledge that Annapolis Sam's Club, under the management of Scott Lewis, 
has been donating pallets of water to the Fire Department annually for years. This 
critical donation is used to hydrate department personnel on emergency scenes, as 
well as to benefit the public as a whole, such as during the high heat emergency at 
St. John's College last summer.  This worthy donation has also benefited all of us 
on City Council when the air conditioning was not working, and has aided our city 
employees during special events such as the July 4th parade and fireworks. 
We also recognize that over the years, the donations from Annapolis Sam’s Club 
are responsible for saving the department money that can now be used to provide 
emergency services rather than to purchase water.   
 
We honor you tonight for your dedication to our fire department, our residents, and 
our visitors. We are grateful for your support and applaud your contributions to 
our community.    Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of 
Annapolis this 31st day of July, 2017. 

 


